
 

 

 

 

 

10th October 2018  

 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I have booked a trip to The National Science and Media Museum in Bradford on 

11th January 2019 to learn more about our topic on forces. 

 

We will leave in the morning after school has started and return before the end 

of the school day.  

 

More information about the trip will be sent our nearer the time. 

 

As the museum is free, the cost of the trip will be just £1.  This will be to 

order an extra trip on the coach that we will be using, to take us to the 

Alhambra trip on the same day.    Payment can be made on line via Parent 

Pay or Paypoint at your local shop, as well as in cash via school.  

 

Education Reform Act (1988) states that you are under no obligation to 

contribute towards any school visit, however if insufficient funds are 

received we will have no option but to cancel the arrangements. We must 

stress that being unable to make a contribution towards the visit will not 

affect your child’s right to attend. You are though, able to make a voluntary 

contribution to cover the cost.  

 

Thank you for your continued support  

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Butler 

Class Teacher 


